
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Monday 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday this week. We are really excited to 

be celebrating books and reading again this year. Our world book 

day is going to focus on information books this year, as they are 

often the neglected cousin of the story book but can be wildly 

exciting when we stop to take a closer look! 

 

Essential information: 

 

Date: Thursday March 7th  2023 

What: Information books 

Anything I need to wear/bring in?: Please bring in your favourite information book – it could be 

about anything! We want to be interested in what you’re interested in. Bridges, make-up, football, 

interior design, treehouses, plants, space! The list could go on! 

 

We will be having a world book day assembly and sharing our books in class while looking at some 

of the books we have in school too.  

 

We hope the children will enjoy exploring books which interest them and sharing these with their 

friends.  

 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go 

to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/lavant/digital-book-club to browse the latest books and order 

online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 

Rewards. Please place your order online by March 12th, 2024. 

 

The leaflet with ideas on will be coming home with your child today, along with your world book 

day voucher. (These may be used on the Scholastic site.) Please do not send orders into school. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

(English lead) 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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